
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

'darryl.broome@aging.sc.gov' <darryl.broome@aging.sc.gov>
Date: 8/17/2017 10:39:18 AM

Subject: FW: Lt. Governor in Conway today?

Danny, This is the email I just texted you about.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Heather Gale [mailto:hgale@wpde.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 9:11 AM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: Lt. Governor in Conway today?
 
Hello!
Hope you are well today. Is the Lt. Governor in Conway today at the senior center? 
 
If so, what time and why? We would possibly like to cover it.
Thank you!
 
HEATHER GALE
Assistant News Director
WPDE ABC15 | WWMB CW21
Office: 843.234.9733 ext. 2245
Cell: 843.742.9844
Fax: 843.234.9739
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